
 

Hildale City Notice of possible City Council 
Quorum 

Monday, July 04, 2022 at 6:30 AM 

Hildale City, Utah and Colorado City, AZ 

 

Agenda 

Notice is hereby given to the members of the Hildale City Council ande the public, that the City Council may consist 
of quorum at various times during the Independence Day celebrations on Monday, July 4, 2022 beginning at 6:30 
a.m. (MDT) at various locations throughout Hildale and Colorado City, AZ.  
No decisions will be made.  
 


